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The recipient of the Robyn Howard Memorial Scholarship must be a South Fork resident enrolled in a post-secondary institution.  Financial need, character, and community service are taken into consideration when selecting a recipient.


We are asking interested students to send a letter of application which includes:

· the student’s educational goals
· how the scholarship will benefit the student and his/her community
· why the student feels he/she merits the scholarship
· the student’s name, mailing address, phone number



Mail to:
		South Fork Ruritan Club
		c/o Marshall Harper, President
		415 Conrad Road
		Brandywine, WV 26802

Letters must be received by the South Fork Ruritan Club by April 15, 2021.




